
THE WEEK AHEAD

SHABBAT, OCTOBER 14
Halacha shiur: 7:35 a.m., Rabbi Duvie  
   Nachbar    
Nach shiur: 8:20 a.m., Rabbi Rothwachs
Daf Yomi shiur: 4:45 p.m., Kiddushin 62,  
   Rabbi Moshe Kinderlehrer. For  
   questions, contact David Hes,  
   dhes613@gmail.com.
Mini-shiur: 5:10 p.m., Social Hall, Torah  
   Comics creator Andrew Galitzer on the  
   relationship between art and Torah
Shiur between Mincha and Maariv: Rabbi  
   Rothwachs and Rabbi Feld, “Prayer from  
   the Depths: A Closer Look at Tehillim 121,  
   130 & 142”

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15
Tzurba Olami: 8:50 a.m., Rabbi Rothwachs
Women’s Learning: 4:00 p.m., Sefer Iyov,  
   Chapter 1, Mollie Fisch. Zoom only.  
   Click HERE to join.
   Meeting ID: 874 9438 6720
   passcode: Torah

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 17
Shelly Mermelstein z”l Semichat Chaver  
   Program: 8:30 p.m., Rabbi Feld, Main  
   Shul. Laws of the seudah chabura,  
   for men only

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 18
Tehillim Mechulak for women: 8:15 p.m., 
   Lower Level, Aliza Fischman
Masechet Sanhedrin shiur: 8:15 p.m., 
   Main Shul, Rabbi Rothwachs. 

WEEKDAY DAF YOMI 
Monday-Thursday at 9:15 p.m.  
   LL Book Room, with Rabbi Dovid Levy.   
   Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 878 74906 117  
   Passcode: 001400

NIGHT SEDER FOR YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS
Monday-Thursday at 9:00 p.m., Beit  
   Midrash. In conjunction with YU,  
   Masechet Gittin   

DAF HASHAVUA 
In the Beit Midrash
Tuesday and Thursday nights, at 8:55 p.m.
Also on Zoom Meeting ID: 997 4153 396. 
Passcode: Daf 

https://www.bethaaron.org/
shiva
https://www.bethaaron.org/
shiva

KEY:  MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall  LL = Lower Level  

Friday, October 13
Latest Candles:  
   6:01 p.m.
Mincha/K. Shabbat:
    6:05 p.m. MS

Shabbat, October 14
Shacharit:
   7:15 a.m. BM
   8:00 a.m. SH
   8:45 a.m. MS
   9:15 a.m. BM
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 
   9:53 a.m.
Torah Tots: 10:00 a.m.
Early Mincha:
   1:45 p.m. BM
Mincha: 5:55 p.m. MS
Shkiah: 6:17 p.m. 
Maariv: 7:01 p.m. MS
Havdalah: 7:10 p.m.
Parent-Child Learning: 
   8:00 p.m.

CONGREGATION BETH AARON 
October 13-14              29 Tishrei

 BEREISHIT
Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi		                                                              Moishe B. Singer, President
Ben Zion Feld, Assistant Rabbi  

YOM KIPPUR APPEAL
We at Beth Aaron understand what it means to be unified in support of the kehilla. We are focused 
on achieving our communal goal of 100% participation of our membership, as well as our financial 
goal. Any amount you can pledge and donate is appreciated and will help us reach these important 
and achievable milestones. If you have not already done so, please consider contributing to the 
campaign to help boost participation and inspire others to participate as well. Please make your 
donation at www.bethaaron.org/yomkippur or send your check to the office, noting in the memo 
line that it is for the Yom Kippur Appeal. We thank you in advance!  

SCHEDULE: Week of October 15
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

15 16 17 18 19 20

Earliest
Tallit 6:07 6:08 6:09 6:10 6:12 6:13

Shacharit

6:20 SH
7:15 MS
8:00 BM 
8:45 MS

5:57 SH
6:10 BM
6:55 MS 
8:00 BM

5:58 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:59 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

6:01 SH
6:20 BM
7:05 BM
8:00 BM

6:02 SH 
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv 5:55 MS 5:55 BM 5:55 BM 5:55 BM 5:55 BM 5:55 MS

Maariv 8:00 BM 
9:30 BM

8:00 BM 
9:30 BM

8:00 BM 
9:30 BM

8:00 BM 
9:30 BM

8:00 BM 
9:30 BM 

CONDOLENCES TO
 

• Dovid Levy, on the passing of his beloved father, Rabbi Naftali Levy, ha-Rav Naftali ben Yitzchak Isaac  
   & Yitta.  Shiva details are on the website. 
• Miriam Shapiro, on the passing of her beloved father, George Arias. Shiva details are on the  
   website. 

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road  Teaneck, NJ 

Office Phone: 201-836-6210       
office@bethaaron.org    

In-person office hours: Fridays, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah 
shelaima, or in honor of a simcha, a birthday or any other occasion.  Dedications are sent out to the 
membership via email. For information or to sign up, please go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom. 

JOIN US FOR A SPECIAL KUMSITZ
This leil Shabbat, Friday, October 14, at 8:30 p.m., in the Shul Social Hall, there will be a special 
Kumsitz. All adults and mature children are invited to come together as we share in tefillah, song, 
and reflection, with our hearts and minds focused on our brothers and sisters in Israel.  Your 
presence will add to our communal strength and unity.

Rosh Chodesh Cheshvan: 
this Sunday and Monday, 

October 15 and 16. 

MAZAL TOV TO
 

• Yocheved & Nathan Lindenbaum, on the birth of a grandson, born to their children Shani & Meir  
   Lindenbaum of Riverdale. 
• Chevra Mishna Yomi, on just completing Masechet Mo’ed Katan. Join them as they start Masechet 
   Chagiga. 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87494386720?pwd=aENGZGhvY1dka3l6dUNKM0RRelhNQT09#success
http://www.bethaaron.org/yomkippur 
mailto:office@bethaaron.org


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Foundations Minyan, in memory of Andy 
Dimond, z”l, scheduled for this Shabbat, 
October 14, has been postponed due to the 
situation in Israel.  

The Women’s Shabbat Parsha Shiur remains 
on hiatus and wll resume shortly.

This Shabbat, October 14, Torah Comics 
creator Andrew Galitzer will be the 
Cartoonist-in-Residence. In addition to his 
Youth Department and Parent-Child Learning 
sessions, he will offer a 5:10 p.m. mini-shiur on 
the relationship between art and Torah; the 
session is open to adults and children.  He will 
discuss how art has been used to teach Torah 
and how the Torah emphasizes the importance 
of art. Cookies and drinks will be served. 

This Sunday, October 15, at 8:50 a.m., in the 
Beit Midrash, we launch the Tzurba Olami 
learning initiative. Tzurba Olami, renowned for 
its structured and accessible approach to 
Halacha, invites us to delve into the depths of 
Jewish law, from the Gemara through 
contemporary Halachic decisions. We are 
particularly eager to begin with the newly 
introduced Hilchot Shabbat program, which 
provides an in-depth, comprehensive overview 
of topics in Hilchot Shabbat, with the first 
volume covering Erev Shabbat, Hadlakat 
Neirot, Kabalat Shabbat, Tefilat Shabbat, 
Shnayim Mikra, and Kiddush. Tzurba’s 
easy-to-follow sections and trademarked 
color-coding make this series a game-changer 
in halacha seforim, aiding in the understanding 
of Hilchot Shabbat. For more information on 
the Tzurba Olami program, please visit Tzurba 
M’Rabanan – a Unique Learning Program. The 
shiur is open to all and a light breakfast will be 
served beforehand. Thanks to the 
contributions of an anonymous sponsor, 
donations will be made to United Hatzalah for 
each attendee.

This Sunday, October 15, at 7:30 p.m., the 
Sisterhood Book Club will meet via Zoom to 
discuss The Lost Shtetl, by Max Gross.  
Zoom meeting details: 
https://ehmchealth.zoom.us/j/83798956113
Meeting ID: 837 9895 6113

This Tuesday, October 17, at 8:30 p.m., a new 
season for the Semichas Chaver Program will 
begin. The topics for this Zman include 
halachot of bikur cholim, organ donation, 
keriyah at the Kotel, and aveilut. Rabbi Feld will 
lead the weekly chabura session. Participants 
will receive a Semichas Chaver certificate 
signed by ha-Gaon Rav Neventzal shlit”a, 
ha-Gaon Rav Herschel Schachter shlit”a, and 
Rishon le-Tziyon Rav Amar shlit”a. For more 
information, go to www.semichaschaver.com 
or reach out to Rabbi Feld, feld.bz@gmail.com. 

On Shabbat, October 21, Parshat Noach, at 
4:35 p.m., in the Social Hall, Aubrey Wolf will 
offer the Women’s Cheshvan Rosh Chodesh 
shiur, “Marcheshvan: Bitter or Blessed?”  For 
more information, contact Joy Sperber, 
joy.sperber@gmail.com.

On Wednesday, October 25, at 8:00 p.m., 
Shera Dubitsky will discuss “Who Saw That 
Coming?” Shera is the former Director of 
Support Services at Sharsheret, a national 
not-for-profit organization supporting young 
women facing breast cancer. She will chronicle 
her journey from having lost a mother to 
breast cancer to working at Sharsheret. For 
more information, contact Aliza Fischman, 
vpp@bethaaron.org.

On Sunday, October 29, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 
p.m., in the Social Hall, the Annette Simmons 
Memorial Blood Drive will be held.  Those 17 
and older can donate blood; 16-year-olds may 
donate with parental permission.  Reservations 
are requested, but walk-ins are welcome. To 
register, click HERE. All donors receive a Target 
$5 gift card. For more information, contact 
Shulamis Hes, MeshaneMazal@gmail.com.

Shabbat elevator service schedule:
Friday:     6:00 p.m. to 7:15 p.m.                
Shabbat: 7:00 a.m. to 12:15 p.m.
                 1:30 p.m. to 2:15 p.m.
                 4:40 p.m. to 7:15 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline before 
Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Teaneck Keylim Mikvah self-service hours: 
Sunday-Friday: 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Teaneck Mikvah usage is by appointment 
only. The appointment system closes 1.5      
hours before opening. For an appointment, go
to https://www.teaneckmikvah.com/
Appointment/ 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
The Security Committee is looking for 
additional volunteers for our security patrol. 
Please consider joining the other dediicated 
shul members performing this important 
task. 

To volunteer for this and other projects, 
please contact Moishe B. Singer,  
president@bethaaron.org.  Thank you in 
advance.

MEMORIAL PLAQUES 
Memorialize your departed family members 
with tablets on the Memorial Plaques in the 
Main Sanctuary.  Donations are $375 per 
tablet. 

Those who perished in the Holocaust may be 
memorialized on the Holocaust Memorial 
Tablet in the Main Shul for a donation of 
$136. 

Leaves on the Tree of Life in the shul lobby 
may be inscribed for a donation of $100 per 
leaf to mark special occasions.  

Contact the office, office@bethaaron.org, for 
more information. 

On Friday, November 3, the shul will host the 
Shabbos Project. Candle lighting will be at 5:30 
p.m., Kabbalat Shabbat and Maariv at 5:35 
p.m., and dinner at 6:30 p.m. The cost is $30. 
We encourage you to ask friends, neighbors, 
and co-workers who do not yet experience 
Shabbat on a regular basis to join this special 
event. Click HERE to register. Sponsorships are 
available. For more information, contact 
RabbiJesseShore@gmail.com.  The Shabbos 
Project is sponsored by Beth Aaron and the 
Jewish Learning Project.

The Sisterhood Flower Arranging Session has 
been postponed to November. Stay tuned for 
further information.

Our Mishnah Learning Contest continues 
through October. Join the learning and be 
entered in a raffle for prizes: First Prize: $54 gift 
card; Second Prize: $36 gift card; and Third 
Prize: $18 gift card. Those under 18 will be 
given 2 entries, and those under Bar/Bat
Mitzvah age will be given 3 entries. Register
now HERE. For resources, go to https://
allmishnah.org/
MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

Help sponsor upcoming Men’s Club Kiddushim. 
Visit www.bethaaron.org/kiddush.  

To join the “Hashkama Kiddush Society” for 
$72 annually, please click HERE.  

GIVE A ROSH CHODESH SHIUR IN 5784
ISO women of all educational backgrounds 
and ages, to give Rosh Chodesh shiurim in 
5784. Qualifications:
• Ability to speak in front of a friendly  
   audience.
• Speak on any theme that relates to the  
   current Hebrew month, holiday, or parsha.
If you are interested and available, we 
have lots of slots open for the coming year. 
Contact Shulamis Hes, meshanemazal@
gmail.com or Joy Sperber, joy.sperber@
gmail.com.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mdISF4utKcG_mE9FGQBiL8oEJ8hSJTLI/view
https://www.tzurbaolami.com/
https://www.tzurbaolami.com/
https://ehmchealth.zoom.us/j/83798956113
http://www.semichaschaver.com
mailto:feld.bz%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:joy.sperber%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:vpp%40bethaaron.org?subject=
http://
mailto:MeshaneMazal%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:office%40bethaaron.org?subject=
https://www.bethaaron.org/event/Shabbosproject23
mailto:RabbiJesseShore%40gmail.com?subject=
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https:// allmishnah.org
https:// allmishnah.org
http://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush
https://www.bethaaron.org/kiddush
mailto:meshanemazal%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:meshanemazal%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:joy.sperber%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:joy.sperber%40gmail.com?subject=


YOUTH DEPARTMENT

The Youth Minyan will begin at 9:15 a.m. in 
the Beit Midrash.

Youth groups will begin at 9:30 a.m. and end at
the conclusion of the Main Minyan. They will
be held on the Lower Level. Parents, please 
pick up your children from groups before you 
go to Kiddush. 

We are excited for the return this Shabbat 
October 14, of the Torah Tots program, 
beginning at 10:00 a.m. on the Lower Level.  
Remember that parents must be in the room 
with their children, but note that the program 
now will be facilitated by a group leader. 

The Beth Aaron Youth Department is starting 
the year with a bang! Torah Comics creator 
Andrew Galitzer will be the Cartoonist-in-
Residence this Shabbat, Parshat Bereishit, 
October 14. He will visit with Shabbat morning 
groups to do activities, speak at 10:30 a.m. 
during the Youth Minyan, discuss art in Torah 
during a mini-shiur open to adults and children 
at 5:10 p.m., and offer a cartooning workshop 
during Parent-Child Learning at 8:00 p.m. on 
Motzaei Shabbat. Pizza will be served during 
the PCL session. Thank you to our sponsors:
• Meyer & Claire Katz
To add your name to the list of sponsors, 
please click HERE.

The Beth Aaron Youth Department, in 
partnerships with shuls and schools across the 
country, is raising money to send care 
packages to children in Southern Israel.  This 
money is going directly to Colel Chabad, which 
will be coordinating and delivering the 
packages. To donate, please click HERE.

OU SPIRIT PARTNERS WITH BETH AARON

The weekly SPIRIT (Stimulating Program
Initiative for Retirees that Inspires Thought)
program focuses on timely topics that 
are of interest to those in the +60 
demographic. SPIRIT attracts Retirees, 
Not-yet-Retirees, Baby Boomers, Empty 
Nesters, Sandwich Generation Parents, 
and Seniors. This Tuesday, October 17, at 
12:00 p.m., there will be an OU Advocacy 
Briefing on “Engaging with your Elected 
Officials,” presented by Jason Grossman, 
Director of Community Engagement for 
the OU Advocacy Center. Click HERE for 
the Zoom link and to receive the recording 
following the program. Additional upcoming 
programs include a Postural Therapy Multi-
Session Class beginning Monday, October 
23, and a Tuesday, October 24, program 
on “The Importance of Dividends in a 
Diversified Portfolio.”  To sign up and for 
additional details, go to www.ou.org/spirit. 
For questions, contact Moishe B. Singer, 
president@bethaaron.org.. 

COMMUNITY NEWS

The Project Yechi barbeque scheduled for 
this Motzaei Shabbat, October 14, has been 
postponed due to the situation in Israel.  

This Motzaei Shabbat, October 14, at 8:30 
p.m., at the Young Israel of Teaneck, 868 Perry 
Lane, NJ/NY NCSY and YIOT are holding a 
special kumsitz in support of our brothers and 
sisters in Israel.  The program, with words of 
inspiration, prayer, and song, is open to all 8th 
to 12th graders.

This Sunday, October 15, at 1:00 p.m., in the 
Holy Name Medical Center south parking lot, 
there will be a program in honor of Pregnancy 
and Infant Loss Awareness Month. There will 
be a Walk of Remembrance, memorial service, 
and tree-planting ceremony, along with craft 
activities for children. Kosher refreshments 
will be served. The program is sponsored by 
Holy Name Medical Center in partnership with 
NechamaComfort. For more information or to 
RSVP, contact Reva Judas,  
info@nechamacomfort.org.

This Monday, October 16, at 7:30 p.m., at
Congregation Ahavath Torah, 240 Broad
Avenue, Englewood, Ben Porat Yosef will host
the inaugural screening of BPY’s Memories
of the Mizrach, an oral history of Jewish
Sephardic culture as told by pioneer emigrants
from North Africa and the Near and Middle
East through a series of interviews of family
members of the current 8th grade students. 

This Tuesday, October 17, at 8:00 p.m., via
Zoom, the YU Library and Stern College
Programs in Studio Art, English, and Speech
Pathology and Audiology will offer a Behind
the Scenes program with Ann Koffsky on “The
Making of a Children’s Book.” Using concrete
examples from her 40+ books, Ann will show
how a children’s book is made. Register at
yu.edu/koffsky.

From November 12 to 30, the Jewish 
Federation of Northern New Jersey is holding 
an Israeli Film Festival, with both in-person 
and virtual screenings.  For tickets and more 
information, click HERE.

SCHOOL OPEN HOUSES
• Wednesday, October 18, at 8:00 p.m. Rae 
Kushner Yeshiva High School.  Informational 
meeting at Lazy Bean Café, 1404 Queen 
Anne Road. Click HERE to register. For more 
information, contact Allison Lyons, Director of 
Admissions, 862-437-8050 or alyons@rkyhs.
org. 
• Wednesday, October 25, at 7:30 p.m., at 
Yavneh Academy, 155 North Farview Avenue, 
Paramus. RSVP at www.yavnehacademy.
org. For more information, contact jennifer.
hooper@yavnehacademy.org.
• Motzaei Shabbat, October 28, at 8:00 p.m., 
at Ma’ayanot Yeshiva High School for Girls, 
1650 Palisade Avenue, for prospective parents 

and students.  Register at www.maayanot.org/
openhouse.
• Monday, October 30, at 7:30 p.m., at 
Yeshivat He’Atid, 1500 Queen Anne Road. 
To register and schedule a tour, go to www.
yeshivatheatid.org or contact Maya Dombroff, 
admissions@yeshivatheatid.org.
• Tuesday, October 31, at 7:30 p.m., at Ben 
Porat Yosef, 243 East Frisch Court, Paramus. 
For more information, contact admissions@
benporatyosef.org. Register at benporatyosef.
org/openhouse2023.
• Wednesday, November 1, at 7:30 p.m., at 
The Moriah School, 53 South Woodland Street, 
Englewood. For more information or to register 
for the Open House, contact Ariella Lazaros, 
alazaros@moriahschool.org. 
• On Motzaei Shabbat, November 4, at 8:15 
p.m., at Yeshivat Noam, 70 West Century 
Road, Paramus. Open House for prospective 
families with a child entering Buds (Pre-K) or 
Kindergarten. Register at www.yeshivatnoam.
org/openhouse. For more informtion, contact 
Amanda Lipschik, Director of Admissions, 
201-261-1919, ext. 287 or admissions@
yeshivatnoam.org. 
• Sunday, November 5, at 7:00 p.m., at the 
Rosenbaum Yeshiva of North Jersey (RYNJ), 
666 Kinderkamack Road, River Edge. Register 
at rynj.org/openhouse.  For more information, 
contact Debra Popowitz, Director of 
Admissions, at welcome@rynj.org or 201-986-
1414, ext. 338.
• Sunday, November 12, at 7:00 p.m., at 
Naaleh High School for Girls, 10-10 Norma 
Avenue, Fair Lawn.  The Open House is 
for 8th grade girls and their parents.  For 
more information or to register, go to www.
naalehhighschool.org/admissions or contact 
Shana Leben, Director of Admissions,  

YOUTH BIRTHDAY CLUB
The Beth Aaron Youth Birthday Club 
celebrates your child’s birthday in Shabbat 
groups! Contribute $36 to sponsor the 
weekly snack, or order and pick up cupcakes 
from Butterflake. There will be a shout-out 
in the weekly announcements, and groups 
will sing “Happy Birthday” to your child. 

To sign up, click HERE. After you register, the 
Youth Department will be in touch. 

BAT MITZVAH LEARNING PROGRAM 
An experiential learning program is starting 
for Bat Mitzvah-aged girls (grades 5 to 7) 
and their mothers/grandmothers. It will 
focus on incredible women, beginning with 
our matriarchs and continuing to modern 
day influential women. All learning levels 
are welcome, regardless of background. 
There will be no charge for the 10-session 
Sunday morning program. Please sign up 
to reserve your spot by completing this 
form: CBA Bat Mitzvah Program. For more 
information and to reserve a spot, contact 
Tzippy Staum, tzipper75@verizon.net.
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